Steven SeEe

From: Jessica Martin <jessicabmartin401@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 10:24 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: baginski@rilegislature.gov; pelicastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Support for Bill H-5351

Jessica Martin

56 Inez Street

Narragansett, Rl 02882

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my support for Bill H-5351!

If this Bill does not pass | will lose the ability to work with my Fabulous and Caring provider of choice. Finding quality and
consistent medical care is hard enough these days. This bill not passing will be devastating to the patients of these
trusted providers in Rhode Island.

Support Bill H-5351!!!

Thank you,

Jessica Martin



